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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

May 3, 2016 

Ms. Laurie L. Erwin 
Town of La Veta 
111 W. Moore Ave. 
P.O. Box 174 
La Veta, Co 81055 

Re: La Veta Town Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2016-018, 
110 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application Package 
Second Adequacy Review 

Dear Ms. Erwin: 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) has reviewed your submittal which was 
received on April 25, 2016, in which you provided responses to the Divisions’ adequacy review letter 
dated April 12, 2016.   Subsequently the Division received your April 27, 2016, correspondence clarifying 
the Reclamation Plan and the Reclamation Plan Map.  Responses are fully adequate for the following 
comments:  1, through 22; and the Division has provided a new comment, which is comment 23.  

General Comments and Questions: 

23) Please see the attached comment from Colorado Parks and Wildlife.

The decision deadline on this application is May 6, 2016.  It appears that all adequacy items have been 
addressed.  The Division will make a decision on the permit application under separate cover.  

If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by 
email at Tyler.ODonnell@state.co.us.  

Sincerely, 

Tyler O’Donnell  
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Enclosure:  Comments from Colorado Parks and Wildlife 

cc:        Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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